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  Art Made from Books ,2013-08-20 Artists around the world have lately been
turning to their bookshelves for more than just a good read, opting to cut,
paint, carve, stitch or otherwise transform the printed page into whole new
beautiful, thought-provoking works of art. Art Made from Books is the
definitive guide to this compelling art form, showcasing groundbreaking work
by today's most showstopping practitioners. From Su Blackwell's whimsical
pop-up landscapes to the stacked-book sculptures of Kylie Stillman, each
portfolio celebrates the incredible creative diversity of the medium. A
preface by pioneering artist Brian Dettmer and an introduction by design
critic Alyson Kuhn round out the collection.
  From Dissertation to Book William Germano,2014-02-27 How to transform a
thesis into a publishable work that can engage audiences beyond the academic
committee. When a dissertation crosses my desk, I usually want to grab it by
its metaphorical lapels and give it a good shake. “You know something!” I
would say if it could hear me. “Now tell it to us in language we can
understand!” Since its publication in 2005, From Dissertation to Book has
helped thousands of young academic authors get their books beyond the thesis
committee and into the hands of interested publishers and general readers.
Now revised and updated to reflect the evolution of scholarly publishing,
this edition includes a new chapter arguing that the future of academic
writing is in the hands of young scholars who must create work that meets the
broader expectations of readers rather than the narrow requirements of
academic committees. At the heart of From Dissertation to Book is the idea
that revising the dissertation is fundamentally a process of shifting its
focus from the concerns of a narrow audience—a committee or advisors—to those
of a broader scholarly audience that wants writing to be both informative and
engaging. William Germano offers clear guidance on how to do this, with
advice on such topics as rethinking the table of contents, taming runaway
footnotes, shaping chapter length, and confronting the limitations of jargon,
alongside helpful timetables for light or heavy revision. Germano draws on
his years of experience in both academia and publishing to show writers how
to turn a dissertation into a book that an audience will actually enjoy,
whether reading on a page or a screen. He also acknowledges that not all
dissertations can or even should become books and explores other, often
overlooked, options, such as turning them into journal articles or chapters
in an edited work. With clear directions, engaging examples, and an eye for
the idiosyncrasies of academic writing, he reveals to recent PhDs the secrets
of careful and thoughtful revision—a skill that will be truly invaluable as
they add “author” to their curriculum vitae.
  Printer's Error J. P. Romney,Rebecca Romney,2017-03-14 A funny and
entertaining history of printed books as told through absurd moments in the
lives of authors and printers, collected by television’s favorite rare-book
expert from HISTORY’s hit series Pawn Stars. Since the Gutenberg Bible first
went on sale in 1455, printing has been viewed as one of the highest
achievements of human innovation. But the march of progress hasn’t been
smooth; downright bizarre is more like it. Printer’s Error chronicles some of
the strangest and most humorous episodes in the history of Western printing,
and makes clear that we’ve succeeded despite ourselves. Rare-book expert
Rebecca Romney and author J. P. Romney take us from monasteries and museums
to auction houses and libraries to introduce curious episodes in the history
of print that have had a profound impact on our world. Take, for example, the
Gutenberg Bible. While the book is regarded as the first printed work in the
Western world, Gutenberg’s name doesn’t appear anywhere on it. Today,
Johannes Gutenberg is recognized as the father of Western printing. But for
the first few hundred years after the invention of the printing press, no one
knew who printed the first book. This long-standing mystery took researchers
down a labyrinth of ancient archives and libraries, and unearthed surprising
details, such as the fact that Gutenberg’s financier sued him, repossessed
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his printing equipment, and started his own printing business afterward.
Eventually the first printed book was tracked to the library of Cardinal
Mazarin in France, and Gutenberg’s forty-two-line Bible was finally credited
to him, thus ensuring Gutenberg’s name would be remembered by middle-school
students worldwide. Like the works of Sarah Vowell, John Hodgman, and Ken
Jennings, Printer’s Error is a rollicking ride through the annals of time and
the printed word.
  From Ghent to Aix Paul Arblaster,2014-06-10 Exploring the early decades of
print journalism in the cities at Northern Europe’s information crossroads,
From Ghent to Aix reveals how news of war, diplomacy and politics travelled,
and how political and commercial imperatives shaped the ways it was
presented.
  Proofs from THE BOOK Martin Aigner,Günter M. Ziegler,2013-06-29 According
to the great mathematician Paul Erdös, God maintains perfect mathematical
proofs in The Book. This book presents the authors candidates for such
perfect proofs, those which contain brilliant ideas, clever connections, and
wonderful observations, bringing new insight and surprising perspectives to
problems from number theory, geometry, analysis, combinatorics, and graph
theory. As a result, this book will be fun reading for anyone with an
interest in mathematics.
  Words from an unknown poet brendan Clark,
  Powerful Profits From Blackjack Victor H Royer,2014-07-29 Solid Advice From
A Casino Industry Insider In this outstanding, fully updated guide to winning
at blackjack, gambling columnist and consultant Victor H. Royer provides a
wealth of tips and step-by-step techniques for enhancing the casino gaming
experience and becoming a more knowledgeable and more successful player. With
methods proven on casino floors around the world, he guides you through the
basics of blackjack, from knowing when to split cards and when to stand pat
to the finer points of betting for maximum success. Powerful Profits from
Blackjack can increase your odds of winning and getting more enjoyment from
every trip to the casino. Here are just a few of the valuable tips you'll
learn: The truth behind Shuffling Machines—which are OK, and which to avoid,
and why Includes a Modified Basic Strategy for your best advantage! Also
includes a card-size Modified Basic Strategy that you can copy (print) and
carry with you Why you should never split 10s—except in some Blackjack
Tournaments The importance of soft hands, and why casinos hate them How the
number 17 can make or break your hand Why all blackjack games are NOT the
same How to find a casino that offers you the best chance of winning And much
more! Can This Book Give You An Edge? Bet On It! 134,500 Words
  Narrative of a Mission of Inquiry to the Jews from the Church of Scotland
in 1839 Andrew Alexander Bonar,Robert Murray M'Cheyne,1843
  From Financial Crisis to Global Recovery Padma Desai,2011-06-01 In this
book, Padma Desai makes the complexities of economic policy and financial
reform accessible to a wide audience. Merging a compelling narrative with
scholarly research, she begins with a systematic breakdown of the factors
leading to America's recent recession, describing the monetary policy, tax
practices, subprime mortgage scandals, and lax regulation that contributed to
the crisis. She also discusses the Treasury-Fed rescue deals that saved
several financial institutions and the involvement of Congress in passing
restorative policies. Desai follows with an analysis of stress tests and
other economic measures, and she frankly assesses whether the U.S. economy is
truly on the mend. Expanding her view, she considers the prospects for
recovery in North America as a whole, as well as in Europe, Asia, and South
America, and the extent and value of U.S. and E.U. regulatory proposals.
Refocusing on American financial practices, Desai evaluates hedge funds and
derivatives, credit default swaps, and rating agencies, pondering whether the
dollar can remain a reserve currency. She concludes with a historical
comparison of the Great Depression and the Great Recession, weighing the
effect of the economic collapse on the future of American capitalism.
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  The Manufacture of Poi from Taro in Hawaii Carey Dunlap Miller,Charles
Mountjoy Bice,Charles Richter,Frederick George Krauss,Howard Adorno
Powers,John Carson Ripperton,Louis Albert Henke,Oscar Nelson Allen,Willis
Thomas Pope,Ethel Kullmann Allen,Yasuo Baron Goto,1931
  Alienation from God. A sermon Richard Chenevix TRENCH (Archbishop of
Dublin.),1857
  OECD Skills Outlook 2013 First Results from the Survey of Adult Skills
OECD,2013-10-08 This first OECD Skills Outlook presents the initial results
of the OECD Survey of Adult Skills, which evaluates the skills of adults in
22 OECD and 2 non-OECD partner countries.
  Cynicism from Diogenes to Dilbert Ian Cutler,2005-07-01 Cynicism began as a
school of philosophy that was largely inspired by Socrates and often decried
by popular commentators as a social pathology, a nihilistic rebellion against
the foundations of civilization. Modern definitions of the cynic describe an
individual who is negative and sarcastic, violently opposed to established
authority and social convention, and dedicated to existentialism. This book
attempts to vindicate cynicism, arguing that it is both a progressive
approach to social dilemmas and an enlightened understanding of the human
condition. Chapter One establishes the foundations of classical Greek
cynicism, while later chapters illustrate the varied faces of the cynic
phenomenon in the persons of such disparate characters as Machiavelli,
Nietzsche, Diogenes, the Dadaists, George Bataille, Samuel Beckett, Auberon
Waugh, the creators of South Park, and others. Nietzsche is portrayed as the
most important representative of both classical and postmodern cynicism, as
well as the pivotal link between the two. The book focuses on significant
periods of historical change, such as the Renaissance, and the historical
cynics responsible for several seminal social ideas, including
cosmopolitanism (citizenship of the world), asceticism (personal growth
through self-testing), and parrhesia (finding one's voice in the presence of
tyrannical forces). The author claims that aspects of Greek cynicism are
present in contemporary society, offering a positive strategy for living in a
hostile world.
  Dividends from Wood Research ,1988
  Notes from the Bowery Benedict Giamo,2010-01-06 In the U.S., the homeless
have traveled from the freight train to the shelter. Skid row was an extended
stop along the way. Giamo reveals his encounter with the city and old Bowery
of the 1970s. He simply followed the drift of homelessness. When it led him
to the Bowery, the historic skid row, he dropped down to what had been, and
still was at that time, the netherworld of New York City. Striving to attain
authenticity, the author and his collaborator immersed themselves in the
usual activities of the area and befriended the residents. As a result, they
were enlightened about the lifestyle and meaning of skid row homelessness.
Notes from the Bowery combines the personal essay, literary nonfiction, and
cultural history to represent the significance of American life in the city
and on the skids. Engaging, insightful, and deeply felt, Notes from the
Bowery will give readers an enriching experience as they accompany the author
on a journey of descent and discovery. For more information on this book, log
on to www.Xlibris.com.
  Almanac for the Use of Navigators from the American Ephemeris and Nautical
Almanac ,1955
  Light from Darkness Samael Aun Weor,2012-05-01 Everything in existence
functions because of laws of nature. Knowledge of those laws is what allows
us to accomplish anything in life. Our spiritual and religious life is no
different. Spiritual awakening is also managed by laws in nature. On every
level of existence, there are basic facts that manage creation, development,
decay, and death. Our consciousness or soul is no exception to these facts,
and by knowing about them, we can achieve our complete development as a human
being. Samael Aun Weor explains the fundamental laws and energies that we
need to consciously harness in order to reach our full potential. These are
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the same energies that fuel the creation of any organism, from the smallest
atom to the most expansive universe. The human being is called to be a
radiant king or queen of nature, but to arrive at that level, one must know
how.
  Journey from Kilimanjaro Hoover Liddell,2000-09-01 This book is about the
youth, schools, places, and ideas that significantly deepen my life. It
examines insights, philosophies, and observations that I read, question,
seriously investigate, and live. The students in the classroom can be natural
inquirers who through connections they discover make sense of the world and
the things and ideas they pursue and question. These students, just as
humankind from its beginning journey and exploration, use a fundamental
approach to observe, investigate and probe to understand the world. This is
the source of our human depth and learning.
  Learning from Memory Bianca Maria Pirani,Ivan Varga,2011-05-25 This
challenging book, with excellent contributions from international social
scientists, focuses on the link between body and memory that specifically
refers to the use of digital technologies. Neuroscientists know very well
that human beings automatically and unconsciously organize their experience
in their bodies into spatial units whose confines are established by changes
in location, temporality and the interactive elements that determine it. Our
memories might be less reliable than those of the average computer, but they
are just as capacious, much more flexible, and even more user-friendly. The
aim of the present book is to outline, by the body, what we know of the
sociology of memory. The authors and editors believe that an analysis at the
sociological level will prove valuable in throwing light on accounts of human
behavior at the interpersonal and social level, and will play an important
role in our capacity to understand the neurobiological factors that underpin
the various types of memory. This book is an ideal resource for advanced and
postgraduate students in social sciences, as well as practitioners in the
field of Information and Communication technologies. Scholarly and accessible
in tone, Learning from Memory: Body, Memory and Technology in a Globalizing
World will be read and enjoyed by members of the general public and the
professional audience alike.
  Controlling Emissions from Wood Burning Thomas Levander,Svante
Bodin,2014-04-07 This report has been produced by the International
Cryosphere Climate Initiative (ICCI) under a grant from the Nordic Council of
Ministers under its Arctic Cooperation Program, as part of a pilot project to
reduce emissions of black carbon reaching the Arctic from residential heating
from wood burning in Nordic countries. The report reviews legislation and
other measures in the Nordic countries pertinent to the reduction of
particulate matter (PM2.5) and Black Carbon (BC) –soot. It then assesses the
effectiveness of the different policy instruments used in the Nordic
countries as well as points to measures which may be most effective in
reducing emissions of Black Carbon and PM2.5 from wood burning.
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